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March 8, 1990

Joyce E* Garrett
Personnel Director
Detroit Personnel Department
316 City-County Building
Detroit, MI 43226

Dear Joyce:

Itwas a great pleasure for me to have the
opportunity to come into Detroit for the Mandela
Day in Detroit March and Rally t and Iappreciate
your kind letter acknowledging fay participation.

Ihope that the euphoria over Mandela's
release from prison willpropel the movement
towards true freedom for him and the millions of
other South Africans who stillmust survive under
apartheid, Ilook forward to continuing to work
with you towards that end.

Sincerely,

Geo. W* Crockett, Jr,

Member of Congress
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